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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Host Tiger Branch Remodel Open House 

Alpena, Michigan, February 3, 2017 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit 

Union (AAACU) is excited to announce the remodel of its Tiger 

Branch. 

The Tiger Branch is a student run branch located in Alcona 

Community Schools that has been in operation for 21 years and 

recently underwent its first remodel since opening. Tiger Branch 

Supervisor, Stacey Hall and Tiger Branch student employee’s, 

Melayne Odell and Mindy Mendyka unveiled the newly 

renovated branch during Alcona Community Schools 

parent/teacher conferences. The branch has been painted and 

outfitted to match the school’s colors of blue and gold giving it a 

much needed update. 

The student run branch is open three days a week during lunch hours allowing students and 

faculty at Alcona schools a convenient location to handle all their financial needs. It also allows 

student employees a chance to educate fellow youth on financial literacy and the importance of 

saving at a young age. 

AAACU serves members primarily in Alpena, Alcona, Montmorency, and Iosco counties with 8 

locations: a main office located in Alpena, with branch offices in Ossineke, Lincoln, a Tiger 

Branch in Alcona Community Schools, Atlanta, Oscoda, Tawas, and an additional branch in 

Alpena. As of December 31, 2016, AAACU provides service to 28,155 members with total assets 

equal to $328,696,159. 
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